
Dear Parents and/or Guardians of Students in LLI

 (Leveled Literacy Intervention): 

Midyear testing will be taking place in the next two weeks.  After 

assessments have been completed, the classroom teacher, principal 

and I will determine if:

-- classroom literacy instruction will give your child the support they 

need.

-- your child would benefit from continued support in an LLI group 

setting.

-- your child needs other support at this time.

Please continue to support your child by rereading books at

home, having them attend school regularly and making sure 

they get enough rest at night! Your support makes a world of 

difference!

I look forward to sharing the growth your child has made! Please feel 

free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have! 


